
  
   

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

Year 10 – Bronze Duke of Edinburgh Award 

 

As we are nearing the D of E training day on Sunday 18 March 2018, can I please ask you to 

make sure that your son has now added all of his activities onto his eDofE account. I will be 

holding sessions, with each tutor group, in the IT rooms to help anyone who has not, for 

whatever reason, yet managed to do this. You might like to remind him that we are only taking 

those Bronze participants onto the training day for the expedition section, who have either 

started to complete their physical, skill and volunteering sections or have an end date in sight. 

Well done to those who have almost completed all three sections! 

 

Also, a reminder to the nine students who are hosting French exchange partners over the 

training weekend; I will be holding lunch time expedition training sessions, for those who have 

reached the requirements above. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr J M Oldham 

DofE Co-Ordinator 


